
London Marathon for Tom’s Trust  
 
Dr Luise Weigel, mother of Natasha (7B) and Jules (UVI at the Leys) will be running the 
London marathon this year in aid of Tom’s Trust, a charity supported by the school. 
 
Tom’s Trust is a great charity, raising money that supports children with brain tumours and 
their families, throughout the whole process of assessment, treatment and rehabilitation. 
 
Dr Weigel is hoping to raise a huge amount for Tom’s Trust and would be very grateful if you 
are able to sponsor her by clicking on the following link: 
 
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/LuiseWeigel 
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